Greensboro Chapter Report

GGMGMA has had a few bumps in the road dealing with COVID but is on a steady course heading into
the new fiscal year. We have been fortunate to have a meeting location with the space to allow us to
meet in a very safe manner which has provided a very welcome opportunity for those who have
attended to get out the office and actually talk to people in person. October was the best attended
we’ve had since resuming in person. Eileen Stephens with Culture Index gave an excellent presentation
on different personality traits and how understanding our own traits and those of the people we work
with can make us better leaders.

Our new Board will be Fran Sembert, President, Janet Woodall, Vice President, Danielle Swicegood,
Secretary, and David Greene, Treasurer. They are busy planning our activities for next year. If you're an
NCMGMA member in the Greater Greensboro area, be on the lookout for emails and invites. We’d love
to have you be a part of GGMGMA.



